
EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT
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GOVERNOR

April 12, 1962

Dr. Hector Garcia
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thanks for all your hospitality and for the

reception in Corpus Christi, and please forgive this

delay in writing. Have been on the move ever since.

Thanks also for the tapes and the fine speech

in Kenedy. I appreciate your fine work and will strive

to be worthy of your friendship and confidence.

Kindest personal regards.

Sinc~rely yours,
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